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Reminder: Call for Abstracts for the European Scientific 
Conference on Applied Infectious Disease Epidemiology 
(ESCAIDE) closes on Friday 5 July 2013
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The 2013 European Scientific Conference on Applied 
Infectious Disease Epidemiology (ESCAIDE) conference 
is being held in Stockholm, Sweden on 5-7 November 
2013.  The conference welcomes abstracts in all areas 
related to infectious disease prevention and control, 
including epidemiology, public health microbiology, 
surveillance, and the  application of tools and meth-
ods to support infectious disease outbreaks or inter-
ventions. Submitting an abstract to ESCAIDE gives an 
opportunity to present work to public health profes-
sionals from the European Union and around the globe, 

and share experiences and knowledge that can help 
the prevention of communicable disease. The deadline 
for submitting an abstract expires 5 July 2013.

Abstracts can be submitted via the dedicated ‘call for 
abstracts’ portal on the ESCAIDE website. The ESCAIDE 
website also contains information on the conference 
programme, registration and other 2013 ESCAIDE activ-
ities. You can also sign up to receive regular updates 
on the conference. 


